
Panda Class news…

‘She sells sea shells on the seashore’…a very tricky tongue 
twister was learnt to remind us of what we have learnt so far 
about Mary Anning. Anvit enjoyed learning how she 
uncovered the Ichythyosaur (Ik thee aw sour) fossil of a sea 
creature. We have been busy writing our poems based on 
‘Now We Are Six’. Please have a read of our poem that we 
created as a whole class. The children focused on rhyming 
words and enjoyed reflecting on the things they did during 
their earlier years of life.

In Maths, Pupils have been learning about place value up 
to100. Ram shared that 57 have 5 tens and 7 ones. Madina 
said 42 had 4 tens and 2 ones. Children have used base ten 
maths equipment to how their practical learning.

Everyone has worked really hard for the Phonics Screening 
check and we are so impressed with their efforts. You will 
know the results by the end of the year. Well done Panda 
Class.

Updates from Sarah Jane

14th June 2024

new site

Great news! The new contractors have been 
appointed and they will be starting at the new 
site imminently. The trust has a meeting with 
them next week and we now preparing for the 
big pack up, so we are all settled in and ready to 
start the September term in the new building. I 
will of course keep you updated during the 
coming weeks. We are holding admission 
meetings for our new starters next week and still 
feel over the moon that we are oversubscribed, 
really looking forward to welcoming lots of new 
families to Wood Wharf!

Healthy lives award 

Well done Wood Wharf and thank you Lindsay 
for securing the Bronze Healthy Lives Award. 
We collected this from an event at the Town Hall 
this week. Our plan for next year is to go for the 
silver and gold award!

Eid Mubarak to all our families who will be 
marking this at the weekend, have a wonderful 
time with your family and friends.



STAR OF THE WEEK

This week’s value is 

Creativity

Panda Class’ stars: 

Ria

For creating a coastal area using 
lego and explaining the features 
included.

Khamiyah

For showing creativity in her 
poem planning, writing and 
performance.

Blue Whale Class’ star:

Nairah

For demonstrating creativity 
through her unique creations 
using the junk modelling.

Tiger class’ star:

Mysha

For her creativity when putting a 
piece of art together. Mysha 
inspires others with her art.

In recognition, all children have 
been given a certificate and their 
class mascot to take home for 
the weekend. We are looking to 
hearing about the adventures 
they get up to at the weekend.

Blue Whale and Tiger 
Class news…

This week we have been exploring our topic book 
‘The tiger who came to tea. The children have been 
constructing questions for the tiger as he was 
coming to visit for the afternoon. Aliah asked, "Why 
did you drink all the water from the tap?" Whilst 
Aarav asked, "Are you coming to come back to visit 
us?" It has been wonderful to also see all the 
beautiful tiger art pieces that the children have been 
making. The thought and preparation that their art 
takes shows us that each one of our children are 
critical thinkers.

Alongside our topic book exploration, we have also 
had two celebrations'. First being Father's Day 
where children created cards for someone special in 
their life. They expressed their gratitude to someone 
that they hold dearly to their heart. Secondly, we 
celebrated Eid early, hosting a fantastic Eid party for 
the children. It was lovely to see the children 
enjoying the company of their friends whilst learning 
something new about Eid Al-Adha.

 

We hope that if you are celebrating you have a 
wonderful time celebrating with your family and 
friends.

Eid Mubarak from the MWW team!



UPCOMING DATES TO 
REMEMBER

17th June – School closed for Eid 

21st June – Summer show

25th June- Reception trip offsite

28th June – Summer fete (school closing at 
13:30pm)

3rd July – Y1 offsite visit

4th July – School closed – Polling station

5th July – Transition day

11th July – The Ultimate assembly 
(finishing year one assembly)

16th July – Early Years graduation

19th July – school closes at 1pm for the 
summer holidays

Don’t forget we still have our book fayre 
running next Tuesday so please come 
along and take a look. If you would like 
to purchase a book, our system is 
cashless. You can either pay by 
scanning the QR code on the 
bookshelves or we have a card reader 
machine. Here are some photos of the 
book fayre in full swing this week!

TABLE OF THE WEEK

Every week we reward 
children for positive behaviors 
around lunchtime, such as 
good manners, playing with 
the resources safely and with 
kindness, and trying new food. 
Well done to: 

• Nurudeen

• Anvit

• Adi 

• Natalie 

ATTENDANCE

(Target 97%)

The winning 

Class this week is 

Blue Whale 

100%

Panda 95%

Tiger 86 %
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